
Changes to COVID-19 Special Leave with Pay with effect from 22nd May 2023.   From 22nd May 2023, where an employee begins to display COVID-19 symptoms or tests positive for COVID-19, a maximum limit of 5 consecutive days Special Leave with Pay (includes weekends/school closures), in any one instance,,

Where the employee is medically unfit for work after the 5 consecutive days, the terms and conditions of the Sick Leave Scheme will apply,

Employees must submit the enclosed declaration form and log onto  https://antigentesting.hse.ie/ to register their positive antigen test. The HSE will send a text which must be submitted along with your declaration. 

If the declaration and HSE text message are not submitted when the employees returns from Special Leave with Pay then the absence will be recorded as “Certified Sick Leave”. 

